
“Vendors are requested that their requirement of Pending “C” 

Forms, if any; from MSETCL is to be submitted to Concerned 

Project /O&M Circle Offices under intimation to Sr. Manager 

(F&A-SB) on email id srmgr2sb@mahatransco.in on or before 

5th March, 2020. Thereafter, no request will be entertained in this 

regard as no further amendments allowed by MVAT Authority.” 


